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 AUTONUM  
On February 24, 2003, the State Office for Inventions and Trademarks of Romania submitted for consideration by the Standards and Documentation Working Group (SDWG) of the Standing Committee on Information Technologies (SCIT) the report on the work carried out by the E-Product Inventory Task Force.  The report is reproduced in the Annex attached to this document.

 AUTONUM  
An oral progress report of the work carried out by the Task Force since submitting the report referred to in paragraph 1, above, and the latest results reached, will be presented at the third session of the SDWG.

 AUTONUM  
The SDWG is invited to note the contents of this document and the oral progress report of the Task Force.

[Annex follows]
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ANNEX

REPORT OF THE E-PRODUCT INVENTORY TASK FORCE

Introduction

1.
The SCIT Plenary, in June 2002, agreed to create a task that would establish an inventory of electronic data products produced by intellectual property offices and also to establish a Task Force to handle this new task.  (See paragraph 35 of document SCIT/7/17.)

2.
At the second session of SDWG held from December 2 to 6, 2002, the Delegation of Romania presented a report on the work carried on E-Product Inventory (see Annex to document SCIT/SDWG/2/8), and demonstrated the prototype E-Products Inventory System. 

3.
The Delegation of Romania, as Task Force Leader, proposed that the system developed by the Task Force be supported by the International Bureau (IB), possibly through the WIPONET Project, given its greater connectivity and computing platform resources.

4.
The SDWG agreed that Task Force members would participate in a limited 

pre-production trial supported by the State Office for Inventions and Trademarks of Romania.  The SDWG invited those delegations not participating in the Task Force but who wish to participate in the pre-production trial to indicate their willingness to do so via an e-mail to the SCIT e-mail address. 

Progress to-date

5.
From January 2003, to February 21, 2003, several industrial property offices (IPOs) representatives contacted the State Office for Inventions and Trademarks of Romania, in order to receive access rights as local database administrators (DBAs) or registered users, for testing the system.  The full access log of local DBAs of IPOs representatives is available at the web page of the third session of the SDWG (http://www.wipo.int/scit:  Links:  SCIT Standards and Documentation Working Groups, and Sessions:  SCIT/SDWG/3).

6.
During the trial, users, who have registered, received notifications about updates in the database according to the needs they have indicated in the registration form.

7.
Minor corrections were made in the application to resolve problems identified by the participants.  Another result of the trial was a demand to include as IP domain plant varieties. 

[End of Annex and of document]

